
 

 

Hello Avery, 

 

If you go to our website www.silentknightss .com, and go to the ‘featured event’ tab, you will see are latest effort. We 

are happy to award you the enclosed small check as part of our current outreach.   

 

I had an unplanned opportunity to speak with you dad and he explained to me your dedication to work during the onset 

of the virus outbreak.  It touched me to hear that you said, “I have to go back to work, if everyone stays home, then 

what? It’s not fair to all those who need us.”  Please know, he has no idea about this. This is not because of your dad; 

this is because of you, a 17-year-old young lady with real guts. The world thanks you! 

 

 

Carl Casperson 
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